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Oosie Eksteen <oosiester@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:29 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

HI

This message is regarding the regulation change of forex trading R1N 3038-AC61.
The proposed changes will make forex trading impossible for me in the present and also in the future.I
strongly hope that the CFTC realize what impact this regulation change will have on the industry as a
whole,not to mention the sensitive global economy.

Thank you

Oostewald Eksteen
Diebold George
082 907 0528/011 348 2900(w)
0866941394 (fax)


